
 

 
 
 

August 2016 
 

Installation of additional site compound and haul route from 
Monday 29 August 
 

The NSW Government is upgrading roads around the new Northern Beaches 
Hospital with work proposed to be completed in time for the hospital 
opening in 2018. 
 
Roads and Maritime Services will establish a new site compound and haul route from Monday 
29 August on Frenchs Forest Road East, near Allambie Road. 
 
The work will involve: 
 Establishing the site  
 Establishing an access road from Warringah Road to Frenchs Forest Road East 
 Installing fencing and environmental controls 
 Clearing and trimming vegetation  
 Installing site sheds 
 Removing two on-street parking spaces. 
 
The compound will be used for: 
 Laydown area for equipment 
 Storage of materials including stockpiles 
 Car parking for workers 
 Site amenity sheds for workers 
 Delivery of plant and equipment.  
 
This work will be carried out from Monday 29 August and the compound will be used for the duration of 
the project. This work will be carried out during our standard construction hours of 7am to 6pm on 
weekdays and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. 
 
This compound may be used during the project outside of our standard working hours. All work outside 
of these hours will be carried out in accordance with the project approvals and the community will be 
notified in advance. 
 
Please refer to the map overleaf for location of this work. 
 
How will the work affect you? 
 
There will be some noise and disruption associated with this work including vehicle movements during 
set up and use of this facility. Machinery and equipment used during the setup may include excavators, 
trucks, rollers, mobile cranes, concrete trucks and equipment, power generators, hand tools and light 
vehicles. Every effort will be made to minimise impact to the local community. 
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Traffic changes 
 
There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure the work zone is safe. Lane closures may be in 
place and may affect travel times. Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic 
controllers and signs. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download 
the Live Traffic NSW App. 
 
Contact 
 
We are committed to minimising the impact of construction on the community and will continue to keep 
you informed as the project progresses. If you have any questions, would like to register for project and 
traffic updates or have any feedback, please contact our delivery partner Ferrovial York Joint Venture.  
 
Call: 1800 014 307 (free call 24/7)  
Email: nbhcommunity@ferrovialyork.com.au  

Write: PO Box 6040, Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 

Visit: Community Information Centre, Cnr Wakehurst Parkway and Warringah Road (north eastern 
corner), Frenchs Forest NSW 2086, Open 9am – 5pm, Monday to Friday 

Website: rms.nsw.gov.au/nbh 
 
Thank you for your patience during this important work.  


